
Dear Brothers: 
  
In listening to the comments and concerns from our clergy, our families and the CFCS staff, 
I would like to amend my suspension of committals.  
  
Starting on Wednesday, March 25, 2020, we will commence committals on a limited basis. 
Only direct burials will be permitted.  We will maintain the steps to ensure the health of the 
bereaved Faithful, clergy, and our communities.   
  

1. Families will be encouraged to delay services until the Coronavirus restrictions are 
lifted, so, they can hold a vigil, funeral mass and committal. 

2. If a family to chooses a Direct Burial, we will accommodate the request. 
3. No family members will be allowed to attend the committal service.  
4. A Priest, Deacon or Designated Lay Minister will perform the committal service. 
5. If the committal is with cremated remains, one grounds man will be in attendance. If 

the committal is full body, two grounds men will be in attendance. 
6. A Funeral Director/Funeral Arranger will be in attendance. 
7. Families will have the option to view a webcast of the committal.  

a. The details are being worked on presently. 
8. Families who choose Direct Burial will be encouraged to hold a Memorial Mass and 

a family graveside service once the Coronavirus restrictions are lifted.     
   
Thank you for your patience. I appreciate your input. I am edified by the sacrifices you and 
the Faithful are making under these uncertain circumstances. 
  
Let us continue to pray for the People of God, for all those afflicted by the coronavirus, and 
for one another. 
 
 


